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Mandatory Vaccines for TPL Foundation Employees 

The Toronto Public Library Foundation (TPLF) has adopted a mandatory vaccination 

policy for our staff with the goal of protecting employees, and the people we serve. TPLF’s 

approach is aligned with Toronto Public Library’s policy and the City of Toronto’s policy. 

The health and safety of our staff, our donor community and Library customers has been 

TPL’s foremost priority throughout the pandemic, and mandatory vaccination is one more 

thing we can do to protect ourselves and each other.  

Learn more: TPL’s COVID-19 Vaccination Policy  

 
Contact:  
foundation@tpl.ca 
416-393-7123 

https://www.torontopubliclibrary.ca/terms-of-use/library-policies/covid-19-vaccination-policy.jsp
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